
September 15, 2019

Beechwood Meeting

 Roman called the meeting to order at 7:15.

Brad presented the treasurers report and handed out detailed accountings. The balance is 
1555.72. He pointed out that the expenditures are basically to pay for streetlights and 
insurance. He pays for streetlights monthly and the liability insurance twice a year. The 
association is also responsible for property tax on the areas owned by the association. 

The officers unanimously decided to have a fall picnic/meeting. October 10, 2010 at 4:00 
has been set for the fall picnic. Suggested for the picnic included free boatrides, and 
usual fare for picnics: hamburger, hotdogs, cheese, buns, mustard, ketchup, charcoal, and 
relish, plates, napkins, and cups. Families attending will bring a dish to share.

Cleanup for the picnic space will be Sunday morning, the tenth.  In case of rain, the 
picnic will be rescheduled for Sunday, the17th.  

Joyce asked if the officers have looked into guardrails where the dropoffs occur. Roman 
said that he would ask the Athens county trustees if they can do somethingabout it. 

Brad will investigate the sources of the lake pollution. 

Ralph and friend, Smalley, have volunteered to build a dock. It is the consensus that a 
floating dock attached to land would be quite nice. 

Brad suggested that we trim the bushes at the corner so the drivers can see. The 
Beechwood officers have agreed to ask the owners of the property for their permission. 

Happily, there have been no break-ins recently in Beechwood. Spring fest in its new 
location was peaceful. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:14.

Sincerely, 
Joyce Richardson, secretary 


